
February 18, 2013 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Nanaimo Flying Club would like to invite all school age girls and young women interested in aviation 

to attend a brunch and tour the flying club and other facilities at the Nanaimo Airport. This event is in 

conjunction with the Women of Aviation Worldwide Week. We will be offering a familiarization flight 

to one lucky participant by way of a draw during the event. 

 

WHEN: Saturday, March 2, 2013 from 10:30 am to 12:30 pm 

 

WHERE: Nanaimo Flying Club, 3440 Spitfire Road, Cassidy, BC (South of the Nanaimo Airport Terminal) 

 

RSVP: Please send your name and number attending to vice-president@nanaimoflyingclub.org or call 

250-713-6312. All attendees must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

COST: The brunch is by donation. The tour and flight will be FREE! 

 

If you would like to see more information about the event, please visit 

www.womenofaviationweek.org 

www.nanaimoflyingclub.org 

 

Please send this invitation out with your school newsletters and post for us on your bulletin boards. We 

look forward to hosting many young ladies interested in aviation! Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Regards, 

A. Trepanier 
Andrea Trepanier, 

Vice-President 

Nanaimo Flying Club 
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